

ST. MICHAEL CATHOLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER September 6 - 13, 2017

Mission: To be friendly, respectful, responsible, and Christ-like

SPORTS NEWS

LADY SWORDS VOLLEYBALL

9/7: St. Joseph B Team at home 5:00 PM 9/14 St. Anthony School at home 5:00 PM (make-up)

SWORDS CROSS COUNTRY

9/16 Shiner Meet

SWORDS 6MAN FOOTBALL

9/28 Fayette Co. Homeschool at home 5:30

GOOD LUCK, SWORDS!

And scripture says...

"[But] take care not to perform righteous deeds in order that people may see them; otherwise, you will have no recompense from your heavenly Father. When you give alms (money or food to the poor), do not blow a trumpet before you, as the hypocrites do in the synagogues and in the streets to win the praise of others. Amen, I say to you, they have received their reward. Both when you give alms, do not let your left hand know what your right is doing, so that your almsgiving may be secret. And your Father who sees in secret will repay you."

Matthew 6: 1-4

Find more information at our website: www.stmichaelswords.org

- Hurricane Harvey: We continue to pray for those affected by this natural disaster. I appreciate all those that were able to help prepare and serve a meal at the disaster shelter last Wednesday, students who served drinks and folded clothes, and those who have brought canned items for our food drive. I expect other opportunities for us to serve and give as more people return to their communities across the Diocese. Dr. Quary, Superintendent of Catholic Schools, will be reaching out to our school with any needs that arise from other schools and their communities. Please continue to watch for opportunities on FB from our community at large and offer your time, talent, and treasure as you are able. While we are a Catholic community and place service and stewardship at the forefront of all we do, it is important to remember to be humble and respectful of those affected. There is a time and place to publicize our service. Trust that we are doing our part as a school, but our efforts and involvement may not be posted on FB or our website at this time.
- LAST CALL FOR SUMMER READING LOGS: Please turn in your summer reading logs to Mrs. Koeth by Tuesday, September 12. If you have misplaced your log or do not have one, write down the books you read on a piece of paper and have your parents sign it. We will have our pizza party on Friday, September 15 during regular lunches.
- **Grandparents' Day**: Please invite your grandparents to have lunch with you next week, any day, Monday thru Thursday, September 11-14. Call the office by 8:30 AM to let us know how many adult lunches you will need. Please send in the adult lunch payment of \$5 on the day your grandparent will join you for lunch.
- ARTS for Rural Texas: First session for Art After School begins Thursday, September 14, from 3:30 to 4:45 PM.
- Washington D.C. Trip 2019: Please help support this group making plans to travel to our nation's capital. Gun raffle tickets are being sold \$20 each with a drawing and hamburger meal tickets being sold \$7 the drive-thru meal will be held on October 19.
- Safe environment anti bullying: For more information regarding the bullying presentation attended by grades 6-8 at Sacred Heart, please go to ryanpatrickhalligan.org.
- HSA News: The Night on the Town (NOTT) will be held at the Veteran's Hall on
 October 7. Tickets go home today. You may request additional tickets from the
 office. This is an important fundraiser for our school. We hope all of our parents
 will attend this event. Invite your family and friends for a fun night of wonderful
 food, great music, and good company. Pizza and cookie dough sales will be
 delayed since we were unable to start our NOTT tickets sales as planned last
 week.

 GOOD LUCK AT THE COLORADO COUNTY FAIR!